
 

Gorey Educate 

Together National 
School  Newsletter 

15th November 2022 

Sing Out Loud! 
 

 

 

 

Best wishes to our 4th classes as they perform in Wexford Opera  

House this evening!  Parents of 4th class: please see 
the info  
 

letter in your child’s school bag (or on Class Dojo.)  
Sing Out Loud - What's On - National Opera House 

------------ 
 
This week is national anti-bullying week.  Optional 
activities for the children include:  poster competition; 
anti-bullying post-it board, anti-bullying Kahoot quizzes 
and anti-bullying video clips and activities. 
 
Please remember to check your child’s phone / online 
gaming on a regular basis.  Help stop cyber bullying! 
 
The school’s anti-bullying policy can be viewed on our 
website.   
Please note that the following school documents can 
also be found on our website, (under ‘policies.’)  
  
Child Safeguarding Statement 
Child Protection Risk Assessment  
Child Protection Procedures 
 

 
 

 

Parent Teacher Meetings 
will take place in the 
week of November 28th.  
The online 

 
booking system will be 
released to families 
with 2 or more 
children in school this 
Thursday morning and 
to all families will 1 
child in our school this 
Friday morning.  
(Aladdin Connect) 

 

 

https://www.nationaloperahouse.ie/whats-on/show/sing-out-loud3


 
 

Bake Sale 
Friday 18th November:  Charity Bake Sale by the children on our School Council and 

6th class.  The children have decided to donate the proceeds to a charity that is 

working in Africa.  (Details to be confirmed.)   
  

All classes will visit the Sale during Friday. 
  

Suggested spending money: €2 - €3 per child. 
  

Donations of baked goods are needed: cup-cakes, buns, cookies, sliced cakes, etc. 

Please bring donations to the school   office on Thursday or first thing on Friday 

morning.  Thanks! 
  

Allergies:  please remind your child about their allergies, (and the fact that 

many baked goods can contain traces of allergens.) 

 

Home-made goods:  please list the ingredients used.  Thank you.   
  

This event is ‘by the children and for the children.’ 

 

 

Photographs:  Visiting Show in our PE Hall. 

 

 

Dates for your diary:   
Monday 19th December:  End of year songs, poems, etc. by Infants [11.30am],  1st and 2nd classes 

[1.00pm.] 

Tuesday 20th December:  End of year songs, poems, etc. by 3rd and 4th classes [11.30am],  5th and 

6th classes [1.00pm.] 

Venue:  School PE Hall.  All parents & guardians are invited to attend.   


